
Residents, Family and Staff:

We want to inform you that today we have received confirmation that one (1) staff member and seven (7) Residents have
tested positive for COVID-19. With every new positive case, we test residents and staff within 48 hours then every 72 hours
until no new positives for 14 days.

Due to the increase of COVID cases with staff and residents, we are pausing visitation for 72 hours.  We will reassess this
on Friday January 21, 2022.  Please understand this is out of caution and care for your loved one.
  
Saint Francis Rehabilitation and Nursing Center is staying in very close communication with local and state health officials
to ensure we are taking all the appropriate steps. We will contact you if your loved one is suspected or diagnosed with
COVID-19. We know this is a difficult time for everyone. We will continue to provide you with updates as they become
available. Our website is updated daily or more as needed. 
Please visit www.saintfrancisrehab.com/coronavirus-community-updates for details.  

We encourage you to visit our website for updates and please reach out to us directly with any questions.
508-755-8605.

Sincerely,

Katie Joyce, Administrator

January 18, 2022


